

Richard Lochhead MSP and Angus Robertson MP



12 July 2011

Ms Susan Conti Forres Heritage Trust Braeback Sheriffbrae Moray IV36 1DP

Dear Ms Conti

We were both delighted to hear about your recent award from the Big Lottery Fund.

We hope that the funding will allow for the Tollbooth to be restored, so that it can be used by members of the local community.

If we can be of assistance in any matter, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address below.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Richard bolden

Richard Lochhead

Angus Robertson

Moray Parliamentary Office 9 Wards Road, Elgin, Moray, IV30 1NL Tel: 01343 551111 Fax: 01343 556355